
DEPARTMENT OF STATE
OFFICE OF THE ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGE CONTROL COMMISSIONER

Statutory Authority: 4 Delaware Code, Section 304 (4 Del.C. §304)
4 DE Admin. Code 601

GENERAL NOTICE

PUBLIC NOTICE

Rule 601 (Formerly Rule 35.1) Gathering Licenses

The Delaware Alcoholic Beverage Control Commissioner ("Commissioner") published proposed changes to 4 DE
Admin. Code 601 in the January 1, 2024 Delaware Register of Regulations on page 503 (27 DE Reg. 503 1/1/24). During
the public comment period, it was learned the email address to submit public comment stated in the published Public
Notice was incorrect and an updated email address is needed.

The period for submission of public comments was to close January 31, 2024. While some comments from the public
have been received to date, the Commissioner, through this notice, is extending the comment period through March 4,
2024 to ensure all interested parties are able to provide public comment including through the correct email address. 

In accordance with 29 Del.C. §10116, persons wishing to submit written comments, suggestions, briefs, and
compilations of data or other written materials concerning the proposed regulations should direct them to the following
address:

Doug Denison
Deputy Commissioner
Office of the Delaware Alcoholic Beverage Control Commissioner
820 N. French St., 10th Floor
Wilmington, DE 19801

Comments may also be directed via electronic mail to oabccquestions@delaware.gov. Any written submission in
response to this notice and relevant to the proposed regulations must be received by the Delaware Alcoholic Beverage
Control Commissioner no later than 4:00 p.m. EST, March 4, 2024. Any person who wishes to receive a copy of the
proposed regulation may obtain a copy from the Office of the Alcoholic Beverage Control Commissioner, 10th floor of the
Carvel State Office Building, 820 N. French St., Wilmington, DE 19801.
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